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Two new feathered friends at The Old Downs Residential Care
Home

On Wednesday 30 December our residents met the new additions to our family at The Old Downs Residential Care Home –

two new budgies, named Jack and Gill!

Our ladies and gents are delighted by the new arrivals and love their company.

A lovely treat for the New Year!
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